LANGLANDS GOLF CLUB



Langlands Golf Club Newsletter

April 2015

A warm welcome to you all for the April edition of our Newsletter. Our hopes for March medals were dashed yet again due to inclement weather. We can only hope for better next season. We have been able to play some sweeps on a Saturday though, and it's been good to see some familiar faces back at the club following their golfing hibernation! As of Monday 30th March the clubhouse reverts back to summer opening hours, hard to believe that British Summer Time is here when there is snow and sleet falling.

We have a number of new members this season, their names are all listed below. Welcome to you all, we hope you have many happy years as Langlands members—why not get your golfing family and friends to come and join us too?

Rules Quiz

- 1. A player may repair a pitch mark that is on the green if the ball lies off the green?
- 2. A ball embedded in it's own pitch mark in the ground in any closely mown area through the green may be lifted, cleaned and dropped, without penalty, within one club-length of where it lay but not nearer the hole?
- 3. In match play, a player may concede a hole at any time prior to the start or conclusion of that hole?
- 4. A player may stand outside the teeing ground to play a ball within it?
- 5. A player is entitled to see their ball when making a stroke?

Answers on the other page

Welcome to our new members

We are delighted to welcome our new members for the 2015 season:

Robert Gray, Andrew Craigie, Scott Niadoo, Alex Eddington, Eric Forsyth, Harry McDonald, Robert Harkin, Thomas Douglas, James Brodie, Ian Potts, John T Agnew, Jonathan Agnew, Colin McKay, Mrs Ann Agnew, Stewart Hill, Ian Butchart, Douglas Waugh, Ian Smithson, Charles Costello, David Smith, Bill Forsyth & Mrs Jackie Flood.

We hope this is the first of many happy years for you as members of Langlands Golf Club.



Jackpot Joker

The Jackpot Joker draw returns after his winter break on **Saturday 4th April** .The jackpot of £1000 is still to be won, so make sure you get your tickets every week. It's still **only £1 to play!**



Congratulations to Neil Peters, who had a hole-in-one at the 3rd hole on the way to a fantastic net 63 on Saturday 14th March—great playing Neil!

Ladies Section News

Some of the Ladies section members enjoyed a weekend at Woll GC recently. We're not sure they were all as well behaved as this nice picture suggests, but we're prepared to take their word for it!



2015 Open Competitions

Ladies Greensomes Wednesday 1st July 2015

Gents Open Saturday 4th July 2015

Senior Open Thursday 6th August 2015

Entry forms are available online or from the clubhouse



On March 20th 2015 Langlands GC witnessed a historic event that only happens every few years. Not Captain Mortimer buying a round, it was a solar eclipse! Thanks to Graeme Cumming for this wonderful photograph.





Congratulations to Langlands member Andrew Orr for being awarded the 2014 BIGGA Patron's Award—West Section. Andrew received his award at Stirling Golf Club in December.



Quiz Answers 1. True - Rule 16-1c 2. False - Rule 25-2 (As near as possible to the spot where it lay) 3. True - Rule 2-4 4. True Rule 11-1 5. False - Rule 12-1

CONTACT INFORMATION

Clubhouse 01355 248173 Starters Office 01355 224685

Website www.langlandsgolfclub.co.uk

Facebook www.facebook.com/langlandsgolfclub

Twitter @langlandsgolf



Find us on **Facebook**

The Newsletter is compiled and edited by Scott Simpson. Please contact Scott if you have any news or pictures that we can include in future editions.